
                                                                                                 
 
 

To the attention of,  

UNITWIN/UNESCO Chairs Programme  

 

It is my great pleasure to express the support of the Institute of Production, Economy 

and Labor of the National University of Lanus for the renewal of the UNESCO Chair on 

migration, development and human rights of the Autonomous University of Zacatecas 

coordinated by Dr. Raúl Delgado Wise.  

The foreseen activities into the planification of the chair, coupled with the reform 

process of the university that is coordinated by Dr. Raúl Delgado Wise, are relevant to 

our Institute. Thus, we support the activities proposed for the renewal of the chair, 

whose resulting knowledge and experiences will be favorable for our university. 

 

A cordial greeting,  

 

René Ramírez Gallegos, Ph.D., 

National University of Lanus (Argentina) 

Director of the Institute of Production, Economy and Labor 


